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By email 

10 September 2013 

E/01/05/02 

Greg Bodnar 
fyi-request-1104-d2ff2c32@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Bodnar 

Request for information 2013/110 

I refer to your request for information dated 28 August 2013, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council on 28 August 2013. You have requested the following information: 

“With several buses being removed from service as a result of a second set of inspections, I would 
like to know more about the nature of the faulty units from both the May and August inspections. 
Specifically, I would like a list of buses, identified by fleet number, that received a pink sticker, the 
owner of the bus, the age of the bus and the type of fault.” 

Greater Wellington Regional Council is transferring your request to the NZ Transport Agency 
(NZTA) pursuant to section 12 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 on the basis that this information is not held by Greater Wellington Regional Council but is 
more likely to be held by NZTA. 

Further correspondence will therefore come to you directly from NZTA. In this regard the 20 
working day time limit for providing you with a substantive response to this request will begin from 
the day after NZTA receives this transfer.   

Yours sincerely 

Leigh-Anne Buxton 
General Manager, People and Capability 
 
DD: 04 830 4133 
leigh-anne.buxton@gw.govt.nz 
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